
Meeting Notice  
 

A meeting of the Southern Georgia Regional Commission 
Council and a Public Hearing for the Regional Plan 
Annual Implementation are scheduled for Thursday, 
March 24, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. The SGRC Council meeting 
will begin immediately following the public hearing. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to inform interested 
parties about the contents of the report and the process by 
which it will be adopted. Additional details can be 
obtained by contacting Elizabeth Backe, AICP SGRC 
Planning Director, at ebacke@sgrc.us, or by visiting 
www.sgrc.us/regional-plan.html. 
 
The meeting will be held in person at: 
 
The Venue 
319 Albany Ave., West 
Pearson, GA 31642 
 
These meetings are open to the public.  
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